
 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: HHU/KHU/Y11MR 

 

Date: 18th April 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Year 11 Mock Results Day and Study leave  

 

On Thursday 20th April, all Year 11 students will receive their results from the Mock Exams they completed in 

March. 

 

Students will receive these results on a document that will look identical to the one they will get in August 

when they receive their final results. They will also collect their revision and exam timetable and their Exam 

Entries.  

 

Following the receipt of these results students should think about what their next steps could be: 

 

• Attend more revision sessions after-school 

• Access resources and extra materials set up by subject teachers  

• Complete extra past papers 

• Booking a coaching session with a member of staff 

• Accessing Hot Space at lunchtime in ART 2 

 

To ensure that students are accessing all revision sessions organised prior to their exams, Year 11 study leave 

will begin on Wednesday 14th June. The final assembly for all Year 11 students will take place in period 5 on 

Tuesday 13th June. 

 

If you would like to discuss any other ways we can support your child to succeed in their GCSEs, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Helene Huchet  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


